
 
  

 
  

First Impressions. SCAN was showcased during a virtual Healthcare Leadership 
Council district meeting with Rep. Sara Jacobs (D-CA53), a newly elected U.S. congresswoman.  
Melanie Weir, SCAN Chronic Condition Project principal, introduced SCAN and how we support  
our members.  

  
 “I talked about our social outreach during 
COVID and how we started with our  
dual-eligible members who lived alone  
and made outbound calls to identify  
needs,” Melanie said. “I also discussed  
our diabetes program for Spanish-speakers,  
which won the DHCS health equity award.  
Rep. Jacobs was impressed and said  
congrats!” 

 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Winning Work! The Academy of Managed Care Pharmacy (AMCP)  
recognized SCAN’s work demonstrating that case management  
reduces overuse and misuse of opioids in older adults. In addition  
to a gold ribbon from the Academy of Managed Care Pharmacy  
(AMCP), the SCAN team was invited to present at the virtual AMCP  
2021 conference in April.  
  
Led by Senior Clinical Pharmacist Tiffany Del Rosario (pictured), the 
cross-functional team included Samantha Kasanoy and Marisa  
Brailsford (Pharmacy), Elizabeth Gomez, Cecile Aguero, Miwa Emi  
and James McDermott (HCS Care Management), and Katherine Yue 
and Jack Liu (SIU).  
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 



Vaccine Survey Says: Employees want the vaccine! Of the 803 who  
responded to our COVID vaccine survey, more than 81 percent say they  
plan to get vaccinated. Over 5 percent—including Field Care manager  
Erica Fontanilla (pictured) have already received theirs. Watch for more  
survey results in the February issue of SCAN Ahead. 
 
To find vaccine appointment locations, check our website for regularly  
updated information. Submit any questions to  
COVID-19@scanhealthplan.com. And remember to send in your  
vaccine selfie. (PHI tip: make sure no personal info is visible if you share  
your photo anywhere!)  

  
 
  
Follow us on social media to keep up with news, events and member stories. 
  

             
  
  
  
 
  
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email may contain confidential information, some or all of 
which may be protected health information (PHI) as defined by the federal Health 
Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) Privacy Rule, or may otherwise be 
proprietary, privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
This email is intended for the exclusive use of the individual to whom it is addressed. 
The authorized recipient is obligated to maintain the information in a safe, secure, and 
confidential manner and is prohibited from using this information for purposes other than 
intended and prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless 
required to do so by law or regulation.  
 
IMPORTANT WARNING: If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. Please notify the sender 
by return email or phone. Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter. 
 


